
BLACKSTONE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

MARCH 28, 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

James Plasse, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. in the Board of Health 

meeting room.   

 

Present Were: 

 

  James Plasse   James Pitler 

  Maggie Plasse   Tamara Heiselmeyer 

 

Absent Were: 

 

  Lisa Brita   Beverly Wilson 

  James Sullivan 

 

Ms. Plasse made a motion to approve the Minutes from the January 3
rd

 meeting with 

corrections.  Mrs. Heiselmeyer seconded the motion.  The motion was passed by 

Unanimous Vote. 

 

All the members present signed an invoice for Natural Resource Services. 

 

Under Old Business all members received copies of a letter from the Charles River 

Watershed Association updating them on the status of the proposed Blackstone Town 

Hall Stormwater Retrofit Project. 

 

Ms. Plasse made a motion to adjourn.  Mrs. Heiselmeyer seconded the motion.  The 

motion was passed by Unanimous Vote. 

 

 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

      Lisa A. Larue 

      Secretary 

 

 

 


